
The Harvard College Project for Asian & International Relations
Office of the Presidents & Executive Board
59 Shepard Street, Cambridge. MA 02138
United States of America

Dear Omar Al khataibeh:

Congratulations!We are beyond excited to inform you that the Admissions Committee has selected you
for the 2025 HPAIR Harvard Conference. On behalf of the entire team at the Harvard College Project for
Asian and International Relations (HPAIR), please accept our warmest congratulations!

Our team thoroughly reviews each written application and interview with the utmost consideration. We
extend acceptances only to those who demonstrate exceptional potential and promise, and who we
believe will bring about the greatest contributions at our HPAIR Harvard Conference 2025 (HCONF).
Based on your previous experiences, merit, and passion, we hope that you will bring your own unique
ideas to share with fellow delegates from around the world at HCONF 2025.

The theme of this year’s HPAIR Conference is Generational Transitions: Passing the Torch, Paving the
Way. As we at HPAIR reflect on our over 30 years of history, we too are looking ahead to what the future
holds as we bring together yet another generation of inspiring future leaders to Harvard’s campus in
Cambridge, Massachusetts.

In recent years, our conferences have featured global business leaders (CEO of McKinsey & Co., COO of
Zoom), high-ranking government officials (former Vice President of the Philippines, U.S. Trade
Representative, former Chief Secretary of Hong Kong), renowned international celebrities (Janice Koh,
Anupam Tripathi), and Nobel Prize laureates (Muhammad Yunus, Seth Shelden) among many others!
This upcoming conference will take place from February 7-9, 2025, and will allow you the opportunity to
engage with even more distinguished speakers, connect with fellow delegates, and build lifelong
connections and memories.

As the Co-Presidents of HPAIR, we personally want to congratulate you on your acceptance and warmly
welcome you to the HPAIR community. We look forward to meeting you in February!

Warmly,

Michelle Jiang, Gulirano Almuratova, and Henry Chen
Co-Presidents
The Harvard College Project for Asian and International Relations (HPAIR)
(E): presidents@hpair.org (W): www.hpair.org
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